Lunit Silversmith
298 Federal Street
Greenfield, MA

The following week, I met with Robert Pyers (Assistant to the Mayor for Economic Development and
Marketing) and Nicole Zabko (Greenfield Board of Health) to discuss June 21* meeting. They identified
a total of 20 properties, and set a goal of sampling six. Contact information for the property owners was
provided to MassDEP by the Town, Additionally, the Town representative reiterated that they wanted to
make the first contact with the homeowners. It was agreed that the Town would provide the access
agreements for signatures. Mr. Pyers stated that there would be a press release going on that the end of
that week and that they hope to have an “Informational Meeting” two weeks following, Mr. Pyers also
agreed to the additional sampling of catch basins downgradient from the site. Mr. Pyers believed the
sampling activities would begin in mid-July.

MassDEP completed 22 access agreement letters for properties located on Kenwood and Forest Ave.
Follow up calls and emails were sent to the Town for information regarding scheduling of the public
meeting and approximate date of the sampling event. Response from the Town was limited.

On August 24, 2012, MassDEP emailed Mr. Pyers in regards to submitting the 120-day notification on
behalf of the current property owners. Mr. Pyers replied that he was under the impression MassDEP
would submit this notification. A separate email was sent by Mr. Pyers for input on a meeting date with
the public on either September 11th or 12™, No confirmation was made by the Town on which date they
would host the meeting. On September 18, 2012, MassDEP prepared a Notice of Responsibility for Lunt
Silversmiths, Inc., RTN: 1-18869. In summary, as of the date of this memorandum, no schedule has been
submitted to MassDEP in regards to sampling plans at the abutting properties or public meetings in
regards to the release at the Site. '




